



Meredith Village Pathways Committee
Tuesday March 11, 2025
Town Hall Annex

Attendees: Andrea Bourn, Jane Bowie, Cheryl Wilson, Rod Wilson, Abby Mercer, Linda Smith

The meeting was brought to order by Cheryl Wilson at 0900.

- Cheryl relayed that both Sandy Sabutis and Lissa Goodby have resigned from the Pathways Committee and she will notify the selectboard accordingly.
- Minutes: Abby Mercer moved, and Andrea Bourn seconded, to approve the Minutes of December 10th, 2024 Minutes were unanimously approved.
- A Financial Report was not available as Janis Roberts is out of town.
- Andrea gave an update of the WOW trail.
- Andrea gave an update of the Prescott Park Renovation Committee and it's location on Meredithnh.gov under departments, Parks and Recreation and then the Prescott Park Renovation Committee and the survey they are putting out for the Prescott Park Masterplan.
- Landscape project update: Rod has asked for a W9 and vender profile so that he can sign the contract for maintenance of the plants they installed at the trailhead by the bank. Estimated cost is \$1470 to come out of the Pathways account.
- New Business/Other:
 - A. We have a beautiful new Library Book House that Linda Smith's son Aaron built to replace the one destroyed last year. Rod is going to measure to make sure we have adequate space to re-mount the library house on the tree. We are also checking to see about the benches that Parks and Rec was building for us over the winter and making certain the ground was level in the library area for their placement.
 - B. Rob will walk the trail to check on damage and how soon we can open it and he and Cheryl will let us know when it is opened.
 - C. Andrea brought up items we should be thinking about going forward. What are we doing with the Friends of Laverack Trail and What does the Pathways Committee look like going forward. Discussion was done and we are going forward at this time.
 - D. Andrea renewed the Domian for the Laveracknt.org domain name for the next 5 years.
 - E. Andrea will get the name for Janie to contact regarding Camera's for the front and rear entrances on the trail as possibly part of the Prescott Park Masterplan we can piggyback and the bank building in the rear of the bank.
 - F. Reporting the meeting minutes needs to go to Genie Smith from now on.
 - G. Andrea mentioned working with GMP on the pedestrian activities and she will get a name to contact and Abby and Rod both showed interest in being involved.
 - H. Abby will contact Barb to get the names of the Friends of Laverack Trail, and will be

sending out the schedule for the Friends of Laverack Trail.

- I. We discussed getting new Friends of the Laverack trail by putting it on the Town Crier once we open the trail and having a open house or celebration on National Trail Day June 7th. 2025 with snacks and coffee/water and a board to show where we have been and where we're going. We are also trying to attract new Pathways members to cover the three that we have lost. Rod and Janie will work on this for the next meeting.

Next Meeting is Tuesday April 8th, 2025 at 0900. Town Hall Annex

The Meeting was adjourned at 1010.

Respectfully Submitted.

Jane Bowie